
 
CSN Collision Centres 

Communication Update 

 

From: CSN Communications <communication@csninc.ca> 

Date: Fri, Jan 8, 2016 

Subject: Hyundai Parts Delays 

Message:  

 
Good Day All, 
  
It has come to our attention that Hyundai Auto Canada has been in the process of moving to a new 
parts warehouse over the past 5 weeks.  This move has resulted in parts delays to some dealers. 
Hyundai expects the move to be completed in the last week of January. 
 
This email is For Your Information only when addressing any repair delays, due to parts delays, with 
insurance companies for Hyundai vehicles. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachment included? NO 


